
Reps. Melissa Hart and Anna Eshoo have introduced H.R. 5114, the Tax Return Choice Act of 2006,
with 106 original cosponsors. This bill will ensure the preservation of Voluntary Compliance in the
American tax system and the continued separation of the role of tax collector from that of tax prepar-
er - as supported by the 70% of respondents to an online Wall Street Journal poll on April 12, 2006. The
Tax Return Choice Act of 2006 will ensure the American people remain in control over the process of
finding every deduction and credit to reduce their tax bills.

Join us in supporting H.R. 5114, the Tax Return Choice Act of 2006.

...and thankfully, 108 bipartisan 
Members of Congress already agree.
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